SPWG Report to ROS

November 20th, 2003

SPWG meets November 17th and 18th. 

The SPWG reviews of the May 15th load shed event were completed and emailed to the ROS on October 7th. Another copy is attached. These are the reports that will be presented to the ROS November 20th. One of the agenda items at the SPWG meeting is to determine progress on recommendations included in the reports as requested by ROS.

ERCOT staff requested a review of their report on the event which will be available after the November SPWG meeting.
A preliminary rewrite of the Op Guide 2.9.1 concerning underfrequency relaying accuracy has been completed. Approval of the final wording is on the agenda for the upcoming SPWG meeting. An OGRR should be available for approval at the December ROS meeting.

A preliminary rewrite of Operating Guides Section 7 that pertain to system protection has been completed and will be presented to the SPWG for approval. Again, an OGRR should be available for approval at the December ROS meeting. 

Woody Rickerson has sent out pass 2 of the future four years short circuit database. He also provided several error checking files for SPWG review. Discussion is another agenda item for the November SPWG meeting.

On November 17th, SPWG will review the available information for a proposed SPS. A preliminary report will be presented to ROS on November 20th. 

Next SPWG meeting is scheduled for February.

Cory Allen

SPWG Chair

